
PUBLIC NOTICE
G and P Inc. has applied for an off-premises 
beer license for Miller Mart 2 located at 638 S. 
Main St. The Crossville Beer Board will meet 
on Tuesday, January 10, 2017 at 5:45 p.m. at 
City Hall to consider this application.

Sally Oglesby, City Clerk
City of Crossville, Tennessee

Publication Date December 23, 2016.


